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Mary Nordstrom

From: Darlene Gray 
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 4:53 PM
To: Mary Nordstrom
Subject: Fw: Proposed Asphalt Plant in Bolton

Dear Ms. Nordstrom, 
 
I'm a resident on the South Hill of Bolton and I attended the public meeting last night with regards to 
asphalt plant application for rezoning. 
 
I am deeply, deeply disturbed by the potential for this application to get approved.  The opposition 
from the residents and businesses to this asphalt plant is overwhelming and I pray that the councilors 
and mayor take heed to all of the dire warnings and consequences this will have to our community.
 
Bolton will LOSE PRESTIGE BUSINESSES (far exceeding any possible benefits from taxes this 
plant may pay, and there are no jobs at all to speak of that they will offer) and homeowners WILL 
LOSE EQUITY.  
 
Personally, I am 4 km's away from this proposed plant and I'm terrified that I am going to lose my 
retirement investment....someone quoted that the house devaluation is anywhere from 11 - 56%, 
depending on how close you are.  That will literally cost me hundreds of thousands of dollars.  This 
can not happen!!!! 
 
What else can we do as residents to stop this from happening???  And when is the vote for this to 
take place? 
 
Please help. 
 
Thanks very much, 
 
Darlene Gray 
 
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Darlene Gray  
To: mary.nordstrom@caledon.ca <mary.nordstrom@caledon.ca>; Nick.deboer@caledon.ca <Nick.deboer@caledon.ca>; 
Annette.groves@caledon.ca <Annette.groves@caledon.ca>; Tony.rosa@caledon.ca <Tony.rosa@caledon.ca>; 
allan.thompson@caledon.ca <allan.thompson@caledon.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019, 1:24:52 p.m. EST 
Subject: Proposed Asphalt Plant in Bolton 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
PLEASE PLEASE for the sake of our children, our safety and community DO NOT APPROVE this asphalt plant! 
 
It is completely incomprehensible that this is even being considered in our community.  A facility like this should be 
atleast 20 km's away from any residential homes no matter what safety measures, air quality reports, road safety reports 
they claim.  It is just not worth the risk!   
 



2

A facility like this will further endanger our already dangerous roads in and out of Bolton, affect our air quality and our 
property values.  These are the most important things in a community.  I don't care how much tax dollars it brings in it is 
simply NOT WORTH IT!!! 
 
Please DO NOT APPROVE THIS! It is 5 km's away from my home that I have been working my entire adult life to pay for 
and this will devalue it for certain. I don't want to have to move out of Bolton, I raised my son here and all my friends are 
here, but this will be a travesty to this community. 
 
Mr. Mayor, do you live in South Bolton? Perhaps this will not affect your home, but it will affect mine and my life and my 
neighbours. 
 
Thank you for your time and reading this e-mail. 
 
Darlene Gray 
18 year Bolton resident 


